
 

 

Distance Learning Expectations 

As we prepare to open our doors to our members this school year, our goal is to provide an 
encouraging environment for your child(ren) to learn through their schools’ distance learning 
model. To achieve that goal:  

• The morning will be comprised of Distance Learning, while the afternoon will reflect our 
traditional Club programming 

• Members completing their Distance Learning assignments at the Club must bring their 
own device (laptop, etc.) and must sign our Technology Policy. The Club does not 
provide computers for Distance Learning 

• Members must bring their own headphones for any Distance Learning that involves 
sound (so they can hear, and so they don’t distract the other members) 

• Boys & Girls Club staff will be available to assist members in accessing their Distance 
Learning, but they are not teachers and will not be able to provide instruction or 
individual assistance in completing  assignments 

• Members are expected to take responsibility for their learning 
• Parents must communicate with their child’s teacher if difficulty with distance learning 

arises 
• Members not working on their Distance Learning assignments while at the Club will be 

expected to respect the quiet time so their peers can do their work 


